
 

Next week,  we will be on:  

 

What can I say...Year 6 you were all amazing in your performances of Mary 

Poppins. I hope you are all proud of yourselves, we certainly are. It wasn’t prac-

tically perfect...you were all absolutely perfect! Jean and Leah (from Silvanna 

Court) came to watch on Wednesday afternoon and I received a lovely mes-

sage from Jean saying she had the best afternoon and that she would like to 

pass on her thanks and congratulations to all the children.  

Thank you to all the family members who came along to watch. 

If, like me, you want to watch it again...you can purchase a DVD or a memory 

stick. (The show was professionally filmed on the afternoon of Tuesday 8/7/25) 

Orders will need to be placed via ParentPay by Sunday evening (13/07/25). 

Photos will be added to Facebook and our website very soon.  

 





Orders need to be in by Sunday evening.  



We are so excited to be able to introduce you 

to Mr Waddles who will be part of the Waddle 

on Sea trail from next week. Our sculpture will 

be placed in The Royals shopping centre...we 

can’t wait to see your selfies with Mr Waddle. 



We are delighted that we were awarded 2nd Place for the Schools in Bloom competi-
tion receiving the following feedback: “Thank you for taking the time to show Myself 
and Simon round your garden last week.  We loved the idea of a ‘wellbeing garden’ and 
how enthusiastic the children were. The plants were excellent quality and well looked 
after. 

It was an incredibly close competition, but I am pleased to announce that Abacus Pri-
mary has won 2nd place this year, just pipped at the post.” 

Well done to our gardening team and Mrs Hunter. 



Our end of year picnics are taking place next week. I have everything crossed 

that these will go ahead, however in the event of rain, we have no space big 

enough in the school to host these so therefore we would unfortunately have to 

cancel. Fingers crossed this doesn’t happen.  

Due to outdoor space, during the midday break, we can only allow one parent 

per family. Any younger siblings will need to be kept in their pushchair or on 

your blanket for health and safety.  

 

 

 

 

Class Date Time 

Green Monday 14/7/25 11.45am 

Lilac Monday 14/7/25 12.30pm 

White Tuesday 15/7/25 11.45am 

Black Tuesday 15/7/25 12.30pm 

Teal Wednesday 16/7/25 11.45am 

Purple Wednesday 16/7/25 12.30pm 

Turquoise Thursday 17/7/25 11.45am 

Yellow Thursday 17/7/25 12.30pm 

Orange Friday 18/7/25 11.45am 

Red Friday 18/7/25 12.30pm 



We are delighted that we have been awarded 

the Platinum School Games Award again.  This 

celebrates our commitment to developing Sports 

across the Curriculum and beyond. A huge well 

done to Miss Dooley and our Sports Ambassa-

dors for all their continued efforts and to our ex-

tra curricular club providers.  



So many achievements 

in Football, Karate, 

Swimming, Performing 

Arts, Scouts, Gymnastics 

and Martial Arts this 

week.  






